
 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Open Evening – Thursday 7 October 2021 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are planning to have our Open Evening on Thursday 7 October 
from 3.30-7:00pm.  As a result, school will close early at 1.40pm so that time is available for students 
and staff to arrange the activities which will be on show during the evening. 
 
Lunch arrangements will run as normal with students taking their lunch break in school, period 4 will 
finish 5 minutes early to accommodate the 1:40pm finish. 
 
As in previous years we will be asking for student volunteers to help on the evening and further 
information will follow in due course. 
 
Should you require your child/children to be supervised until the normal finish time please email the 
Year Group Teams on the email address below.  Otherwise we have arranged for the School 
Transport to leave at 1.45pm.  There will be a late bus as normal at 4.00pm to Westbrook /Callands/ 
Burtonwood. 
 
 
Year 7   Intake2021@greatsankey.org   
Year 8  Intake2020@greatsankey.org 
Year 9  Intake2019@greatsankey.org 
Year 10  Intake2018@greatsankey.org 
Year 11  Intake2017@greatsankey.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J Shannon 
Headteacher 
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